
 

 
May 5, 2022 
 
 
Michaela Murphy 
 
 
Santa Ana College 
Santa Ana, CA  
 
 
Re: SOTA Club Officers 
 
 
Dear Michaela, 
 
I want to thank you for the time and energy that you expended by being co-Historian of the 
SOTA Club during your tenure as a student in the OTA program.  This is an important 
position in the club and requires significant work outside of the classroom.  Under your 
leadership on the board, there was an active SOTA Club.  Some of the club’s 
accomplishments are: 
 

• Designing and promoting OTA merchandise such as a polo and pull over shirt 
• Creating a social media page 
• Organizing a successful membership drive 
• Numerous zoom meetings and group chats to encourage student involvement in 

connecting with each other and with the SAC OTA community 
 
In addition, I want to thank you for your individual SOTA club responsibilities: 

• Documenting the activities of your cohort through photographs including social 
events, classroom activities and informal situations and volunteer opportunities. 

• Creating and organizing the classroom SOTA club board  
• Shared pictures with the Social Media committee to post on the SOTA Club 

Instagram page 
• Assist with miscellaneous duties as needed  

 
I hope you have found participation in the SOTA club to be rewarding as our program has 
benefitted from your contribution.  It has been a pleasure having you in the OTA program.  I 
am confident that you will make a positive and valuable contribution to the field of OT. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Dawn McKenna-Sallade MA OTR/L  
Associate Professor/Program Coordinator  
Occupational Therapy Assistant/Occupational Studies Program 
 
 
 
 


